
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Radnor Township Planning Commission will hold 

a special public meeting to review the proposed Conditional Use Application 

plans for Villanova University located at the corner of Lancaster Avenue and 

Ithan Avenue, along with any other Township business that may come before it. 

This meeting shall be held on Wednesday, July 30, 2014 at 7:00 p.m., at the 

Radnor Township Municipal Building, 301 Iven Avenue, Wayne, PA 19087 and 

will continue from time to time until completed.  All interested parties are invited 

to attend and participate in this Meeting. 
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